

5<sup>th</sup> September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

A big welcome back to all of our pupils - it has been lovely seeing everyone back in school today — lots of excited pupils, staff and parents! Everyone looks very smart (thank you for your support with school shoes) and refreshed, ready for the term ahead.

Some dates for your diary:

Next week we will be holding our 'Meet the Teacher' meetings. These will last for approximately 15 minutes and will give a brief overview of the year group. Information shared at these meetings will also be shared via our school website, for anyone who can't attend the meetings.

Mon 11 <sup>th</sup> September		3pm Y2
Tue 12 <sup>th</sup> September	9am Y5	3pm Y3
Wed 13 <sup>th</sup> September	9am Y4	3pm Y1
Thus 14 <sup>th</sup> September	9am Y6	3pm Reception
Fri 15 <sup>th</sup> September	9am Nursery	3pm Nursery

Our 'Stay and Learn' sessions will take place the week beginning 23<sup>rd</sup> October. We will confirm year group dates as soon as possible. Further dates will be on Friday's newsletter.

Thank you,

J L Clovís

Headteacher